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February 5, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Cheesecake Factory Oscar & Evelyn Overton Charitable Foundation announces our Charity Golf Tournament 
benefiting the City of Hope Comprehensive Cancer Center.  We are excited to be in a new location this year at 
Moorpark Country Club in Moorpark, California on Monday, June 24, 2024.  
 
In the previous 19 years, your ongoing support has allowed us to do some incredible things for our communities.  
The foundation has donated more than $4.3 million dollars to the City of Hope Comprehensive Cancer Center.  
Our “Give Back” Team Sponsorship Program enables hundreds of staff member teams to participate in a wide 
variety of charitable projects and fundraising events each year in their communities. 
 
We so appreciate your support in the past, and we need your help now.  Please support us again by donating an 
exciting and desirable item(s).  Items like gift cards, high tech gadgets, golf accessories, fabulous bottles of wine, 
and weekend getaways are sure sellers. 
 
Please complete the Donor Information form at www.TheCheesecakeFactory.com/charityauction/donorform, 
and ship donations to “Charity Auction” at The Cheesecake Factory Corporate Center by May 15th, 2024. 
 
To learn more about our tournament see www.TheCheesecakeFactory.com/charitygolf or contact the 
Foundation’s Executive Director, Sherry O’Neill at soneill@thecheesecakefactory.com.    
 
Thank you for your kindness and consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sheila Overton 
Auction Chairperson 

 
 

The Cheesecake Factory Oscar & Evelyn Overton Charitable Foundation is a Public Charity under 501c(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.   
Our tax ID# is 88-0508407.  Your donation is tax deductible to the maximum extent allowed by the law. 
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